
Wednesday 28th February 2018 

Child’s name:_________________________ 

 Dear Parents, 

I would like to take the children in Year 3 to visit sites related to the ancient history of the Ridgeway. We will be accompanied 

by senior archaeologist Steve Wallis (D.C.C). The visit will involve going to the top of Ridgeway Hill to look at the site of the 

Viking Mass Burial and to Came Down Golf Club to look at the ancient Barrows. We have organised this within our 

participation in the South Dorset Ridgeway “Access to Experts” Project. 

I intend to take the children on a half day trip, with half of the class going at a time. 

I would like to take your child on a half day visit on ​both​ of these days:  ​Tuesday 13th  March and Wednesday 14th 

March. They will go on the morning visit on one of the days and the afternoon visit on the other day. 

We will be travelling in a minibus driven by myself or in a car driven by a parent volunteer. 

Both groups will be in school for their lunch on both of these days, so lunch arrangements remain the same. 

 Children will need to dress appropriately for being outdoors, wearing their school uniform tops underneath their coats, with 

“play trousers” and sturdy outdoor shoes/boots. Please bring a change for “indoor shoes” for the part of the day when in the 

classroom. 

We would like to ask for a small voluntary contribution of £3.00 per child to help cover the costs of the minibus for this trip. 

The school welcomes any feedback from parents on educational visits; please feel free to email the office on 

office@princeofwales.dorset.sch.uk. 

 ​It is important that you complete and return the permission slip as soon as possible. 

Yours sincerely, 

D MacBean 

Class Teacher 

 

 

    

 



______________________________________________________________________________ 

Year 3 Ridgeway trip - The Prince of Wales School 

 I give permission for my child _______________________________  to participate in the visit to sites related to the ancient 

history of the Ridgeway on 

Tuesday 13th  March Wednesday 14th  March 

 ​I enclose a voluntary contribution of £3.00 or £_____  

 I agree to reinforce the need for my child to follow the school’s code of behaviour. 

To help with safety all participants are expected to behave in a responsible manner at all times during the event.  They must 

take direction from any leader and follow all instructions or guidance given. 

Emergency Contact Name on the day:______________________________________________ 

Emergency contact telephone number on the day______________________________________ 

  

  

Signed ____________________________________________________   Date ________________________ 

  Parent/Guardian 

 

 

 

 

    

 


